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Public Health Preparedness and Local Health Section 
 

DATE:    December 2, 2019     OPHPR-2019-15 
 
TO:     Medical Reserve Corps. Units  
 
FROM:  Stephanie McGuire, MPH 

 Connecticut MRC Coordinator 
 
RE:      MRC Strategic Plan 
 
On behalf of the Connecticut Department of Public Health (DPH), Office of Public Health Preparedness 
and Response, I’m pleased to present the Connecticut Medical Reserve Corps (MRC) Strategic Plan. 
The plan, developed by a planning team comprised of MRC leaders across Connecticut, resulted from a 
strategic planning process DPH began in January 2019.  
 
The plan establishes the Connecticut MRC vision, mission, and core values, as well as five goals with 
corresponding objectives and strategies. The plan prioritizes these strategies and describes a path for 
implementation, which is organized into three phases. The strategic planning team will continue their 
work with the Connecticut MRC Coordinator to assure progress on the plan, timely implementation and 
continuous improvement efforts.  
 
This plan, the first of its kind in Connecticut, provides a consistent framework that will guide the work 
of Connecticut’s MRC units and lead to a robust network of volunteers that serves to strengthen 
Connecticut’s public health preparedness, response, and recovery capabilities. DPH is grateful to the 
members of the planning team who contributed to this plan, and to all of the MRC volunteers in 
Connecticut who generously donate their time and expertise to make our state a safer place to live. 
Please contact me via email at Stephanie.mcguire@ct.gov or phone at (860)-509-8282 with questions 
about the plan or MRC in Connecticut.   
 
cc: Ellen Blaschinski, Chief Preparedness, TB, HIV, STD Branch 
      Francesca Provenzano, Chief, Public Health Preparedness and Local Health Section 

 Brenda Bergeron, Legal Advisor, CT Division of Emergency Management and Homeland Security 
 Jennifer Frenette, MRC Liaison ASPR Region 1 
 Captain Patricia Pettis, Field Project Officer, HHS/ASPR/EMMO/HPP 
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